
 

 

 

 

           Notice to Competitors 
Wednesday 9 July 
Laura Gloria Series 

                    
The race committee have made the decision to postpone the race for 
today, 9 July 2025, due to inclement weather. 

 
 

 
Rationale:  

 

• Strong wind warning issued with an expected gale warning 
 
 
 
 
 
Race Management 
7 July 2025 1030 
 
 


